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The United States Department of Labor (DOL) recently issued a new Family and
Medical Leave Act (FMLA) poster. Employers who are covered by the FMLA are
required to display a DOL-prepared poster advising employees and applicants of the
major provisions of the Act.
According to the DOL, for now an employer has the choice to continue to use the
prior version of the poster (dated February 2013) or to use the new poster (dated
April 2016). Even so, use of the new poster is recommended because it is better
organized and more user-friendly. It is also generally advisable for employers to use
the most current version of required postings. The new poster can be found here,
free of charge.

In addition to the new poster, the DOL has also issued a new Employer’s Guide to
the FMLA. The guide is intended to provide employers with information concerning
their obligations and options for administering FMLA leave. The guide is available
here for free download.
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